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NXP Semiconductors, Fishkill 
Attn. Bill Page 
2070 Route 52 
Hopwell Junction 
New York 12533 
USA 

E-mail Jan.Beltman@kema.com 

 

Arnhem, September 19, 2008 
 
Subject: ISO/TS 16949:2002 confirmation letter 
 
Dear Mr. B. Page 
 
This letter confirms that KEMA has conducted an Initial Registration Audit  of NXP 
Semiconductors Location Fishkill USA on June 2-6, 2008 to assess the degree of 
conformance of the Management System to the requirements of ISO/TS 16949:2002, as 
established and implemented. 
 
On the basis of the findings of this audit, and the clearance of the nonconformances,  KEMA 
certification management concluded that the management system of  NXP Semicounductors 
Fishkill USA and its implementation complies with the requirements of ISO/TS 16949:2002.   
 
This letter of conformance is the result a successful closed ISO/TS 16949:2002 Initial 
Registration audit.  During this certification audit NXP Fishkill demonstrated the ability to 
manufacture products for automotive applications. Automotive production is scheduled to 
commence at the Fishkill site in Q3 2008 for NXP Semiconductors BU A&I. 
 
This letter is valid for 12 months from the last on-site audit day. The validity of this letter 
expires at June 6, 2009. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
KEMA Quality B.V. 
 

Certification manager 

Jan Beltman 


